P.O. Box 375 · 150 Lorana Avenue · Bradford, PA 16701
Telephone: 814-362-3841 (2501) Fax: 814-362-2552 Web Site: www.bradfordareaschools.org E-mail: kpude@bradfordareaschools.org

Katharine L. Pude Superintendent

November 7, 2022

Dear Bradford Area School District Stakeholders,

The Bradford Area School District will soon begin our strategic planning for the next five years and we invite all staff, parents/guardians, as well as interested Community members to share their thoughts with district leaders to design our plan. During this strategic planning process, we will focus on creating our vision, mission, and goals as well as designing the approaches that will best help us to propel our educational system forward. Our strategic planning approach will be inclusive, collaborative and engaging, while always focusing on our students' learning journeys.

How can YOU participate in our strategic planning?

Soon, you will receive a short survey asking for your input on our district strengths, weaknesses, and areas of focus. Please fill out the survey as soon as possible so that we can use this information in our planning process. As always, we greatly appreciate your support and value your feedback.

Sincerely,

Katv Pude

Superintendent

